
Background 

 

The LTC identified a “Comprehensive OCP Review” as a top priority project and held an early community 

information meeting in April 2018 to gather ideas on the scope of the project. Support for the Islands 

Trust’s “preserve and protect mandate”, including a focus on strengthening relations with Tla’amin 

Nation and other Nations, is an overarching priority for this review.  


